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Collin Roehner

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2017 8:25 AM
To: 'Joan Carnley'
Cc: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: RE: Docket 160186-El New EPA guidelines will invalidate this request for rate Hike/ 

Cancel

On behalf of Chairman Brown, we have received your email dated January 25, 2017. The Commission Clerk 
has placed a copy of your email in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket 
No.160186 . Thank you for providing the Commission with your comments. 

Sincerely, 

Joann Parsons 
Executive Secretary to Chairman Brown 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL  32399 
 
 
From: Joan Carnley [mailto:CarnleyJM@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2017 6:07 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Patronis; Office Of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner Brown; Office of 
Commissioner Brisé; Office of Commissioner Polmann 
Subject: Docket 160186-El New EPA guidelines will invalidate this request for rate Hike/ Cancel 
 
Regarding Docket # 160186-El 
 
Gulf Power's request for base rate increase filed October 12, 2016.  
New EPA guidelines will invalidate this request for rate hike. 
 
Filed October 12, 2016 under the past Federal Administration with current EPA guidelines to reduce carbon 
emissions in place. Those regulations will be repealed. Due to this change. I move that the current rate review 
filing is no longer valid and implore that it be tabled. The current reasons no longer exist and it makes the 
request null and void for Gulf Power to quantify, document and validate their reasons and need. To 
continue to push for this increase under these new circumstances is no longer valid. Cancel Docket 160186-
El. 
 
Joan Carnley 
Gulf Power Customer. 
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
JAN 26, 2017
DOCUMENT NO. 00906-17




